
Richardson’s Falcon Pro Weekend 

The Falcon Pro round at Richardson’s takes place on the 5
th

 October 2014 and we are really pleased 

to be hosting this event. 

In true ‘make it a weekend’ style I have arranged a team race for the Saturday (4
th

) with the 

availability of overnight accommodation, dinner and breakfast for anyone making a long journey or 

anyone who just wants to enjoy a chilled weekend of friendly slot-racing. 

The Team Race will be for Can-Am bodied 1/24
th

 Production cars with hand-out JK Hawk Retro 

motors. Each team will be issued with two as part of the entry fee. The JK Hawk Retro has the same 

spec as the falcon but is comm tied and balanced. 

Any two-piece production chassis can be used and all general BSCRA rules apply to the track 

dimensions, race protocol, servicing,  etc. 

The bodies must be any commercially available vac’-formed (Lexan,PETG etc) 1/24
th

 scale replica of a 

real, two-seat, open cockpit Sports Car built and raced before the end of 1969. This includes all the 

bodies currently used in UKRRA and these are available from most of the distributors of such bodies. 

The Race will be 2 hours for teams of 2 or more – equal time for all drivers - and will feature both 

sponsored prizes and trophies – with a range of sponsors which includes Richardson’s and their 

suppliers, for which thanks! 

Overnight accommodation for Friday, Saturday and Sunday will be £35 per person per night  

including Dinner on the arrival night and breakfast the next morning. You can book any night or 

combination of nights. 

The Saturday race will not start until 2pm with car building and practice from 9am. 

Entry fee will be £30 per team and includes two motors. 

Please let me know as soon as possible if you are likely to attend one or both of the events in 

October 2014 – be great to see you here! 

Ant  07767 412121  anthawkes@aol.com  South Downs Slot Car Club and Raceway 


